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To Whom This May Concern,

I, Luan Ly, own and occupy the premises of 2245 Michael Dr. West Linn, OR. 97068. The
property is titled jointly under my name and that of my husband, Donovan Lierman, as such I
have legal standing to pursue this appeal.

I am appealing the decision to reject the home occupation permit file number: MISC-22-01. I do
not believe the denial has legal or factual merit. I am personally aware of other similarly situated
property owners who have obtained permits to carry on business on their property, and not
within the confines of the dwelling itself. The appeal is based in part on my contention that this
is a violation of the due process provisions of the United States Constitution, in short, because I
am being singled out and treated differently without a rational basis for doing so. My appeal is
further based on the fact that I was previously allowed to operate my business on the premises
and my permit was wrongfully terminated without the opportunity for a hearing to contest the
termination. I am aware that one neighbor has repeatedly expressed racial animosity towards me
in the form of racial slurs and has contacted the West Linn Police regarding my business. I
believe the city, acting on those complaints, has wrongfully terminated my prior valid permit and
refused to grant my application for a new permit, based in part on those complaints. The city
code has been interpreted erroneously by the planning director. The code, when read in its
entirety, does not preclude businesses such as mine from being able to obtain a permit.

I will be submitting supplemental documentation for the appeal.
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Luan A. Ly


